COPY. .
Floph's Register of Shipping~
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

23rd October, 1954.

Desr Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letters of

the 20th and 2<nd instant regarding the S.-. "BELFRI", and
< -

your remsrks have been duly noted.

with regerd thersto I think 4t well to inform you
that on the 17th instent & letier wes recelved from the Soclety's
Surveyors &%t Oslo gubmitting & proposal in respect of alterations
to os. 1 and 2 hatchways, but it wes not until the next day
that & lettér was rece lved stating that the vessel was belng
submi tted for clessification with this Soclety. The plens
were exemined without delay and wers returned the next day
(19th instent), & wire being sent at that time with regard to
the propossal to alter the hatchway srrangemen’'s.

It will therefore be seen that there has been no delay
in the matter.

I am, Dear 5irs,
Yours faithfully,

Messrs. John Ogden & Co.Ltd., ‘yﬂé{'jﬁ}f’i‘
"B" Lueen Insurence Bullding,
10, Dale Street,

, i omading | Lloyd's Regjister
FouReEieRn




